
UPPER GUADALUPE RIVER AUTHORITY BOARD 

OF DIRECTORS’ POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT THE 

LIBRARY RAMP PUBLIC ART RIBBON CUTTING 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE: August 29, 2024 

 

TIME: 4:00 pm – 4:30 pm 

 

PLACE: Pedestrian Ramp Adjacent to Butt-Holdsworth Memorial Library  

505 Water Street 

  Kerrville, Texas 78028 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the UGRA Board of Directors may or may not be 

present at the Library Ramp Public Art Ribbon Cutting on August 29, 2024, at 4:00 pm to 4:30 

pm held in the above referenced location. 

No action will be taken by the UGRA Board of Directors. 

 


